
HB 2344 - DIGEST
(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 2ND SUB)

Finds that passenger rail services and the freight
railroad system are recognized as systems of statewide
significance. Therefore, it is the intent of the legislature
to protect rail corridors from sale, surplus, or change of use
without legislative approval and proper public notice.


